
URGENT:  100+ Unit Limit and Loss of Enrollment Priorities 
HARTNELL COLLEGE  

Dear Student 

Per Title 5, Section 58108 Regulations of the California Community College System, you have completed 

100 or more units (excluding non-degree applicable, ESL courses, and high-unit majors that are over 60 

units) at Hartnell College which now has resulted in the loss of priority registration. 

 Effective the fall 2016 semester (Registration begins on April 21, 2016)*: 

 You have lost continuing student priority registration.  This means you would register after all 

continuing and new students who have completed all of the three CORE services (orientation, 

assessment, educational plan) thereby possibly losing your opportunity for the courses you need to 

complete your educational goal. 

 

 

*Please note that foster youth and former foster youth (age 24 years and younger) are not subject to loss of priority registration for the BOGW Fee 

Waiver under these regulations.  

 


